
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 13, 2023 
 
 
TO: Air Division Locals 501-592 
 
RE: Air Division – Special Projects 
 
Dear Sisters & Brothers: 
 
I wanted to announce some internal changes within the Air Division following 
the TWU International Executive Council and Board Meetings held this past 
week in Fort Lauderdale, Florida.  
 
I have made three special project assignments to assist me in facilitating the 
workgroups on the American Airlines property. I’ve appointed TWU Local 
513 President, Greg Cosey to service the Fleet Service Workgroup; TWU 
Local 567 President, Rollie Reeves to service the M&R workgroup; and TWU 
Local 513 Executive Board Member, Bill Clark to service the Facilities and 
GSE workgroup.  
 
These changes are effective immediately and all matters relating to these 
individual workgroups should be processed through the aforementioned 
representatives. I personally appreciate the commitment and undertaking they 
have agreed to perform assisting me to better accommodate the day to day 
business in our division. If there are any questions, feel free to contact Karen 
or myself. 
 
Fraternally, 
 
 
 
Andre Sutton 
TWU International Vice President 
Air Division Director 
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